
From: Scott Kuffel <skuffel@dist228.org>
Subject: Re: Mapping Committee in Colona

Date: February 1, 2012 6:58:55 PM CST
To: Curtis Frerichs <gsdsbm2005@geneseo.net>
Cc: Ford Doug <doug@cdford.com>, Natalie Haugse <nhaugse@dist228.org>

We will add to the agenda as an Action Item. Sounds great Curt

Sent from the Geneseo 228 Supt

On Feb 1, 2012, at 5:21 PM, Curtis Frerichs <gsdsbm2005@geneseo.net> wrote:

I have been asked to serve on the mapping committee in Colona.  At the February 9th regular meeting,
I would like the school board to officially accept me to be their representative for the Colona Mapping
Committee.  I think this would be a good opportunity for our district to be involved in Colona and what
they are wanting to do to be apart of the mapping of the community and their involvement in the Illinois
Institute of Rural Affairs.  If not, I will just represent myself and the neighborhood. 

I will be willing to provide any information that I can garner for our regular meeting on February 9th.  

Please add this to the agenda.  

Thanks.  

Curt


